Board of Selectmen
October 25, 1994
Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 4:33 P.m. in the Library Meeting Room
by Chairwoman Carolina Kiggins. Selectmen present included Robert s.
Costa, David Ernst, Cynthia Paine and Ira Wood. Town Administrator
Enroth also attended.

On a motion duly made and seconded, the Board voted unanimously to
rearrange their agenda and discuss old business first.

The Town Administrator discussed the contract to purchase a tractor from
Altrui Brothers Truck Sales. Discussion included responsibility for
towing charges should the vehicle need to be returned to the dealership.
There was a consensus of the Board not to sign the contract at this time
pending further information from the DPW Director.

paramedics authorized at the 1994 Annual Town Meeting. Discussion

a) reimbursement for job related courses as addressed by the Personnel
Bylaw

b) past practice - the Fire Department has made determinations regarding
certifications within departmental budget restrictions

c) criteria for reimbursement

d) the need for a document delineating employee educational
reimbursement

The Board continued its discussion from September 27 on the
implementation of prioritized goals (see attached list).

At 5:45 p.m. on a motion duly made and seconded, the Board voted
unanimously on a roll call vote (Kiggins, Costa, Ernst, Paine, Wood -
yea) to enter into executive session for collective bargaining and not
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Linda Smulligan
~Administrative Assistant

The meeting adjourned at 6:15 p.m.
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